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May 3, 2024  

 

VIA E-FILING 

 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, N. E. 

Washington, DC 20426  

 

 

Green Lake Hydroelectric Project FERC No. 7189-015 

GLWP Comments on USFWS EOS-IPaC Updated List 

 

Dear Secretary Bose, 

On March 26, 2024, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC or Commission), 

Office of Energy Projects, filed a Memorandum to Public Files for the Green Lake 

Hydroelectric Project (FERC Project No. 7189-015) – Accession # 20240326-3035 – with 

the subject: Updated List of Threatened, Endangered, Candidate, and Proposed Species 

Generated by ECOS-IPaC Website on March 26, 2024.   

This report contains an official list of federally threatened, endangered, candidate, and 

proposed species, and designated or proposed critical habitats that may occur within the 

boundary of or be affected by the licensing of the Green Lake Hydroelectric Project.  

Green Lake Water Power Company’s (GLWP) comments are in the attached files. 
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If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me by email at 

caroline@greenlakewaterpower.com or by phone at (207) 667-3322 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Caroline Kleinschmidt 
Relicensing Coordinator 

Green Lake Water Power Co. 

 

 

 

 

Attachments:  

• GLWP Comments on Accession # 20240326-3035 – Updated List of 

Threatened, Endangered, Candidate, and Proposed Species Generated by 

ECOS-IPaC Website on March 26, 2024. 

• Flow Analysis spreadsheet 
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